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The Passing of Nuzy Mohammed:  On October 4th, 2021 
our beloved sister Nuzy Mohammed passed away.  A private 
family gathering took place to honour Nuzy’s memory.  Please 
pray for the Lord’s comfort for Nuzy’s family as they mourn 
the loss of their mother. 

Prayer Requests:     

Pray that God may send us out to be blessings to those in 
need. 

Pray for God’s strength, wisdom, provision, and grace to 
those who are caring for ailing and elderly relatives. 

Pray for our college/university students to depend on God 
and find purpose in life. 

Pray for wisdom and sensitivity as we all take different 
positions regarding Covid-19 vaccination. 

Pray that we lead as an example to all non-believers, showing 
love, compassion, and inclusivity for all ethnicities. 

Please pray for our 2nd Mission Aviation Fellowship, Campus 
Ministries.  

Farsi Fellowship:  Farsi Fellowship Zoom meetings are held 
on Thursday evenings from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. Everyone is 
welcome. Translations will be provided if need be. Contact 
Sylvie Charliekaram for more information 
(sylvieckaram@gmail.com). 

. زبان و مطالعه کتاب مقدس، پنجشنبه ها ازمشارکت فارسی   

از طریق زوم برقرارمی باش  ۹الی  ۷ساعت   

 

Birthdays: 

October 17 — Armie C. 

October 19 — Henry E. 

October 23 — Mahmoud S. J. 

Preaching Schedule:  

October 17 — Pastor Syd Hielema 

October 24 — Guest 

October 31 — Pastor Syd Hielema 

November 7 — Rev. Lesli Van Milligen 

November 14 — Rev. Lesli Van Milligen 

November 21 — Rev. Lesli Van Milligen 

Zoom Host Schedule:  

October 17 — Alana Yoneyama 

October 24 — Sonay 

October 31 — Alana Yoneyama 

From The Lighthouse:  Please Mark the Date: Saturday, 
November 20, 2021, for an evening to “Celebrate the 
Lighthouse!” Let us together celebrate what God has done 
through the Lighthouse in spite of all the challenges we 
have faced in the past year. For many years the Lighthouse 
hosted an Annual Dinner in support of its work on the first 
Saturday in November. While we did contemplate trying to 
revive that dinner event in some form this year, there were 
still too many obstacles to consider an in-person event at 
this time. But we do want to inform you about what has 
happened in the year that has passed, for there are many 
reasons for thanksgiving, for recognition of God’s 
goodness, even among the challenges and restrictions we 
faced. As we did last fall, we plan to hold this as a ZOOM 
event; please watch these announcements for further 
details regarding our program for the evening and 
registration procedure. For more information, do check the 
Spring Newsletter 
(https://secureservercdn.net/166.62.110.72/cjw.5e1.myft
pupload.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Spring-
2021.pdf) and contact the Lighthouse at 
info@lighthousecentre.ca or 416-535-6262. 
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